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February 17, 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer:  

 
ExxonMobil Chemical Company confirms our previously announced price increase of $0.04/lb 
effective February 1, 2022 and an additional $0.04/lb effective March 1, 2022. These price increases 
apply to all HDPE, LDPE, LLDPE, Enable™, Exceed™ and Exceed™ XP polyethylene resins.  
 
Your sales representative will be in contact with you to discuss specific prices on the grades you 
purchase and answer any questions that you may have. We value your business and thank you for 
the opportunity to continue to serve your polyethylene resin needs.  

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Tricia L. DeLaney 


